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“At the end of the day, we can endure much more than 
  we think we can.”

I AM
SAC
PROUD

Kayla Gunn became interested in pursuing sign language interpreting after 
taking ASL classes during high school. After multiple recommendations from 

the incredible program at San Antonio College, she signed up to start classes in 
fall 2015.

While attending SAC, she achieved multiple accomplishments such as repeatedly 
making the Dean’s and President’s list, was a proud member of the Connection 
Club and ASL Honor Society, and enjoyed taking courses offered through the 
honors program. Kayla has an abundant amount of gratitude for all the wonderful 
friends she made during her time at SAC as well as her amazing professors, 
mentors, and the marvelous staff in the interpreter training program. She is also 
appreciative of her supportive loved ones who were always intrigued by her 
progress through school. Kayla hopes to continue spreading the values taught 
to her by the professors she grew close to and hold on to their lessons for future 
application and growth.

-Frida Kahlo


